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Diary Dates 

Drama Club - Thursdays  

Yr 3 & 4 - 3:15pm till  4pm 

Coding Club - Mondays 

Yr 5 & 6 - 3:15pm till 4pm 

Taekwondo - Wednesdays 

Yr 5 & 6 - 3:15pm - 4pm 

Football Club - Lunchtimes 

Year 1 & 2  - Wednesday  

Year 3,4,5 & 6 - Monday 

Year 6 Trip to Beacon Fell 

Monday 5th June.  

12 - 3:15pm 

Key Stage 1 Trip 

Tues 6th June  

Blackpool Zoo  

Starlight Clothing Collection 

Wed 07th June  

Year 2 Frankie & Benny’s 

Thurs 8th June 9:30 - 12:00 

Sponsored Event 

Individual classes will be    

organising their own       

sponsored events, keep an 

eye out for more information  

Www.poolhouse.lancs.sch.uk Pool House School  

 

Please make sure any items of uniform 

(especially coats, jumpers and cardigans) are 

CLEARLY labelled, we do our best to reunite  

jumpers with owners but cant always do this if 

they aren’t labelled. 

 

A huge WELL DONE to  all the children who have taken 

their SATs in the last couple of weeks, especially the 

Year 6 children!  They worked so hard and have made 

us proud, hopefully they have you too. 

We thought they deserved a little reward so year 6 are      

visiting Beacon Fell for the afternoon and Year 2 are off 

to make fruit cocktails and pizzas at Frankie & Benny’s . 

 

Please can we ask that children bring some sun cream 

in if the weather is just as hot when we   return to 

school, especially the younger children.  We will be 

outside quite a lot practising for our sports day, sun 

cream can be left with the class teacher  

 

The Blackpool Zoo trip for the Infants is coming up straight after 

the half term, please can parents pay the £10 cost by Monday 

5th June,. Thank you to the parents that have already paid  

 

With the hot weather and the holidays upon us, children are 

more likely to be tempted to go for a swim somewhere that it 

isn't safe to do so,  please be mindful of where your child plays 

during the Half Term and what they get up to, we have seen  

children from our school in brooks and the canal in the past and 

this is very worrying for us, please keep them safe! Thank you  


